
Dear supporting churches,

I have been preaching in several churches these last two months. I spoke
in Milwaukee, WI. for a hispanic heritage month service on September
14th. I also preached in Mesquite, TX on October 13th for a Spanish
Church. I preached in Charleston, South Carolina on October 22nd, 23rd. I
really enjoyed preaching in my home church, Northwest Bible Baptist
Church of Elgin, Illinois for one of our 50th anniversary year celebration
services. I preached in Bradenton, Florida on November 8-10 for a 20th
anniversary revival (Spanish Church). 

I have also been preaching in the migrant shelters in Chicago recently
having Bible studies and services. I am still seeking permits from the city
of Chicago to be able to have larger outreach. We are doing regular small
scale Bible studies and soul-winning which does not require a permit for
now. We are seeing people saved every week. I had eight visitors in
church from the migrant ministry last sunday. I am also visiting their
homes for follow up. 

Colombia Trip 
I am scheduled to visit the country of Colombia in a few days for
evangelistic outreach meetings. I am not able to go to Venezuela these
days with the current political unrest. Colombia is the neighboring
country and has many Venezuelan refugees. I appreciate your prayers and
support for this upcoming trip abroad on November 22-28. 
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